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From: Steve Mcintosh <smcintosh1094@yahoo.com>
Sent: Monday, February 22, 2021 1:41 PM

To: House Small Business Committee

Subject: HR 5255

I am writing to support the passage of HR5255, to increase the quantities of beverages sold per day by
manufacturers. The limits currently in place are damaging to small businesses, and place Rhode Islanders at a
disadvantage to similar businesses in nearby states. In particular, many of these small businesses are harmed by
shutdowns due to the pandemic, and need financial support.

Please pass HR 5255.

Best regards,
Steve McIntosh
Portsmouth, RI



